

RE: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Library Board Meeting

From Philip Livingston < Philip.Livingston@portagewi.gov>

Date Wed 12/4/2024 1:54 PM

To Debbie Bird <dbird@portagelibrary.us>

Debbie,

Signs were received this week. We will look to implement in the coming weeks as weather allows on the following locations:

- Corner of Lock and Edgewater (straight arrow from WB Edgewater traffic)
- Corner of Lock and Edgewater (left arrow from SB Lock traffic)
- Corner of Lock and Cook (left arrow from WB Cook traffic)
- Corner of Lock and Cook (right arrow from EB Cook traffic)
- Corner of Edgewater and Pierce (straight arrow from Wisconsin river bridge traffic)
- Pocket park (left arrow from NB 51 traffic)
- Corner of MacFarlane and Cook (left arrow from SB MacFarlane)
- Corner of MacFarlane and Pleasant (straight arrow from SB MacFarlane)

Thanks.

Philip Livingston Director of Public Works *City of Portage* 115 W. Pleasant Street Portage, WI 53901 (608) 742-2176, Ext 104

Email: philip.livingston@portagewi.gov

From: Debbie Bird <dbird@portagelibrary.us> Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 1:26 PM

To: Philip Livingston < Philip.Livingston@portagewi.gov> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Library Board Meeting

** THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL **

Phil,

Next Tuesday is the Library Board meeting... Any word on the library directional signage? I would just like to report out to them.

thanks

Debbie Bird Portage Public Library Director 36